
Kidney Function Monitoring Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Community Health Worker Name] 

[Community Health Worker Title] 

[Organization/Community Health Center Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Community Health Worker Name], 

We are excited to announce the launch of our Kidney Function Monitoring Program aimed at 

improving the health outcomes of individuals at risk of kidney disease in our community. As a 

crucial member of our healthcare team, your involvement will be vital in implementing this 

initiative. 

The program will focus on: 

• Identifying high-risk individuals through community outreach. 

• Conducting regular kidney function screenings. 

• Providing education on kidney health and disease prevention. 

• Facilitating referrals to healthcare providers for further evaluation. 

We will be hosting a training session on [Insert Date] at [Insert Location]. During this session, 

we will cover essential information about kidney health, monitoring techniques, and resources 

available for community members. 

Your commitment to the health of our community is invaluable, and we look forward to working 

together to promote awareness and prevention of kidney disease. 

Thank you for your dedication. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


